
Please join the City of Rohnert Park at an online Public Workshop 
to learn about and provide feedback on a Feasibility Study for 
a new Highway 101 Bicycle and Pedestrian Crossing. This Study 
evaluates alternatives for a new car-free crossing of US 101 to 
provide a safer and more accessible route between the east and 
west sides of Rohnert Park.

For more information, visit the Project Webpage at: bit.ly/RohnertPark101BikePedCrossing
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Thursday, May 6th

at 6:00 PM

http://bit.ly/RohnertParkWorkshop
http://bit.ly/RohnertPark101BikePedCrossing

